
EUT POLICY ON CARE OF SCHOOL PROPERTY - ASBESTOS 

AHERA Notice 

Federal Statute requires that an annual notice be given to all building occupants of public schools that 
the schools operated by the Division of State Schools—EUT have been inspected for the presence of 
asbestos-containing materials (ACM).  A written plan for the management of these materials has been 
developed and is available for inspection at each school or at the offices of the Bureau of General 
Services, 4th floor, Burton M. Cross State Office Building, Augusta, ME  04333, during normal business 
hours.  

 

 

 

 


